
From: Patrick Sellers <patricksellers23@gmail.com>

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 9/12/2017 7:57 AM

Subject: Comments on Revisions to Cannabis Cultivation Ordinance (5d on 9/12/17)

Attachments: Comment on Cultivation Ordinance Revisions - Item 5D 9-12-17.pdf

Honorable Board of Supervisors and Staff,

Please find attached my comments requesting a revision to the Cannabis Cultivation Ordinance.

I have provided a redline version of two sections of Chapter 10A.17 for your consideration.

Thank you as always for your attention to these matters which impact many long time cultivators in Mendocino County.

Sincerely,
Patrick Sellers

- - -- --- ----- -------- -----------

Patrick Sellers

PatrickSellers23@gmail.com
831-272-2323
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